NEXT MEETING - WEDNESDAY, 22 November 2000 Time: 6.00 pm for 6.30 pm
VENUE: Grand Court Chinese Restaurant
SPEAKER/TOPIC: ROBERT CUSACK FROM CALVARY HOSPITAL
INTRODUCED BY: Dr Bob Englebrecht VOTE OF THANKS: Kevin Dunne

MEAL: Advise Darrell Gaukroger if you want an Australian Meal as against chinese meal.
APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 6452 3302 by midday of meeting.
Non-apology & non-attendance means you pay for the meal.

Apology, Non-attendance & no make-up means you pay $2
SERGEANTS FAX-A-FINE: Send to Les Sutcliffe on 6452 7192

NOVEMBER ROSTER: Attendance: Mark Revelant & Kevin Dunne  Property. Wolfgang Laub

If not at meeting arrange for substitute. At another venue arrange to bring necessary property.
THOUGHT OF THE WEEK BY: Geoff Bowland Next Week: Dave Holgate

Joy and woe are woven fine, a clothing for the soul divine. It is right it should be so, we were
made for joy and woe.

LAST WEEKS MEETING:

Club Assembly. Well what came out of it? Brian’s talk made members sit up, three went to sleep
or rested their eyes all at one table, and another played with the thing on his top lip. Just one
small matter that may have not been told to new members by their sponsor, as coming into the
Club that Club Assembly is a Closed Meeting. There are to be no guests at that meeting. If new
members are not sure of this matter please ask your sponsor or any senior member, and they
would only be too pleased to explain the matter to you. Little more about next week’s Guest
Speaker, Robert Cusack. On April 3rd Robert joined the Calvary Group from ACT Community
Care where he has held a number of executive positions since July 1996, the most recent being
Executive Director of Primary and Integrated Care. Robert grew up on a farm near Boorowa. He
is married, with one child and enjoys a wide range of sports including rugby, golf, cricket and
tennis. His most notable sporting achievement was captaining Eastwood Rugby Club in Sydney
from 1989 to 1991. Robert has a degree in Health Services Management.

NEWS:

ﬁ Dave Holgate reported on the Rotary Shed. On Saturday, with a team of workers, and
{Li\%a% very much like rain, we managed to get the floor poured and finished off by 4-4.30 pm.

o Now in time the walls.

Rotary Club of Cooma Pride of Workmanship Awards, 2000. Nomination forms from
Lou Moore. Nominations close on 17 November.

@ A thank-you letter from Beverly Hedger for Clowns Night Out at Berridale. Clowns
Night Out was in aid of Camp Quality which raised $1176.00, which was a darn good
effort. Rotary’s donation was all the food, which helped make the night financially

- successful.

Cooma Monaro Railway need help. A letter will be coming shortly, asking if Rotary can
help more at a later date.

FUTURE EVENTS:

3/12/00 Combined Christmas party for the young children under 12 years. We need to know

age, sex and numbers by next meeting. The party commences at noon 3/12/00.

6/12/00 Club AGM

ROTARY INFORMATION:

Attendance Last Week: 28 members out of 38 = 73% Guests: Mavis (Club) Alan Frost (Hon

Member) Geoff Muldoon & Alison Bourke (Margaret E) Apologies: John C; Kevin D; Graham F;

Heather J: Patrick K; Ken P; Bill R; Steve S Leave of Absence: Jim H; John M; Carlo P; Michael L

ROTARY INFORMATION

Award-winning Artist Creates Polioplus Statue in Omah, Nebraska, USA. More than 300 Rotarians

and guests in Omaha, Nebraska, USA attended the unveiling of the worlds 4th Polioplus statue at

the new site of the local Children’s Hospital, founded in the early 1940’s to care for young polio
victims. The bronze statue, which depicts a Rotarian immunizing a baby, is dedicated to the efforts
of Rotarians around the world who have raised funds to support the polio eradication effort. (The

Rotarian, September 2000. p.47)

BULLETIN EDITOR/REPORTER: Gordon Hayiock




